
 

Hello Everyone,  

In Literacy this week we looked at revising the phonic sound ee and also 
carried on revising the sounds y z qu with children that need to practice 
their first sounds a bit more. The sound ee is for eel and the action is to 
wriggle your hand in front of you like an eel. This is really similar to the 
fish action! Linking to our class story, Tadpole’s Promise, we wrote some rhyming sentences, 

choosing an animal from the story and saying what it was sat on. E.G. The 
cat sat on the mat. They had a word bank to read on the board and tried 
writing the sentence independently. They are getting really good at 
working independently, and I always tell them, ‘Mistakes are proof you are 
trying!’ 

In our maths we looked at dividing/sharing by 2. We had circles on the table and 
had to share multi-link blocks between the two circles to see what the answers were. 
We did this again later in the week but linked to our story of the fortnight, Oi Frog! 
We had to share frogs between 2 lily pads this time. It was new and a bit tricky, but 
we all had a good go at it.  

In P.E. we carried on with our tennis, and again had great fun! 

In our Outdoor learning we practiced our knowledge of y z and qu sounds, finding pictures 
that began with the sounds in Coed Cadno. 

In R.E. we started to learn about new religions and looked at Buddhism. 
We listened to the story of Buddha and how his life changed from being a 
rich Prince to a religious man. We also thought about what we could do to 
be better, happier people, making those around us we love happier at the 
same time. We even used a bit of Buddha’s meditation skills in our own 
Mindfulness sessions and really chilled and relaxed. 

Finally, next week on Tuesday it is our Sport’s Day, which starts at 10:00 
and will run until approximately 11:45. The house colours the children need 
to wear have already been sent home, but if you have forgotten, I have added 
the teams on our Dolphin page. In the afternoon on Tuesday, we are inviting 
parents in to class, to look at and share their children’s work from 2:30. We 
look forward to seeing as many of you as can make it. 

Have a lovely weekend everyone and see you on Monday. 

 

Miss Thomas, Mrs Bowen & Mrs Davies. 

 

 


